Development Services Forum

Thursday, February 11, 2016
8:00 a.m. —9:00 a.m.

Washoe County Commission Caucus Room

1001 East Ninth Street, Building A, Second Floor

Introductions

Tiny Homes
Don Jeppson, Director Building and Safety, CSD

Washoe County Public Lands Bill
Bill Whitney, Director, Planning and Development Division, CSD

Pros and Cons of Annexation
Bill Whitney, Director, Planning and Development Division, CSD

Member Reports and Updates

Potential Future Agenda ltems

Adjournment

Next Meeting Date: Thursday, March 10, 2016, 8:00 a.m. — 9:00 a.m.

Reno, NV

If you have a topic you would like scheduled for a future
Development Services Forum meeting, please contact
Donna Fagan at 775.328.3616 or dfagan@washoecounty.us
Washoe County Community Services Department, Planning and Development
Post Office Box 11130, Reno, NV 89520-0027 — 1001 E. Ninth St., Reno, NV 89512
Telephone: 775.328.3600 Fax: 775.328.6133
www.washoecounty.us/csd/planning_and_development
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